# Tugs Preschool September Newsletter 2024

Welcome to Tugs Preschool! We are SO exctied to begin a new school year! Each month we strengthen the ties between our preschool and your home by communicating what's happening in our monthly newsletter and calendar. They will be hanging outside of our classroom or you may print them from our website on the first of each month: www.tugsdaycare.com

### Important Reminders:

\*All registration papers/physical need to be turned into the office by Sept. 13th.

\* Tuition is due the 1st of each month. You can leave it in the drop box by the office or hand it to the preschool teachers. (Please let us know if you put it in your childs folder)

\* Please read through the folder your child brings home the first day. Return papers

inside as soon as possible.

#### Color Day:

Each month we celebrate a color day. On this designated day your child may wear this color. You will find these days marked on the monthly calendar. This months color is red!

#### Things we need:

Each month our newsletter will have a "things we need" section. We are very fortunate to have parents that are always asking "how can we help?" "what do you need?" The items are used for crafts or to help enhace our learning centers and themes. This is OPTIONAL!



Things we need for September:
- Apples (during Apples a Plenty Week)

Tugs is a NUT & PEANUT FREE center! Please DO NOT bring snacks or lunch that contain any products made with ANY kind of nut. Feel free to ask the teachers or Nikole if you have any questions.

## September Birthdays:

Eylah-2 Jaxtyn-8 Hartlee- 17 Brynley-18

